
February 26, 2024 

Sean Donnelly, Senior Planner  
Foothills Development Services Section 

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF CONTINUANCE FOR PROJECT NO. PRJ2023-003125-(5), OAK 
TREE PERMIT NO. RPPL2023004582 

Dear Mr. Donnelly, 

Oak Tree Permit No. RPPL2023004582 is scheduled for a public hearing on February 27, 2024. Due 
to my work in LA County Planning's Land Use Regulation Division, I have been previously involved 
with this property on an unrelated matter and cannot proceed as the Hearing Officer for this item. 

Therefore, I will be continuing this item to March 26, 2024 Hearing Officer Meeting, when it will be 
heard by another Hearing Officer, with the motion below. 

I, THE HEARING OFFICER, CONTINUE OAK TREE PERMIT NO. RPPL2023004582 TO MARCH 26, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

David Muñoz 
Hearing Officer 


